
 

 

10th January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers  

As you know, we are investigating light and photography in Science this term 
(thank you for the pringles tubes and tins you have already sent in). 

For this, the children make their own pinhole camera, take photographs and 
develop them.  That requires photographic paper and developing fluid and so we 
are asking for a voluntary donation of £2 per child to help cover the costs.  If you 
could contribute to the costs it would be very much appreciated. 

You can donate either via the Gateway app or by cash to the school office. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Year 5 / 6 team 

 


